
SCHOOL INDIVIDUAL PHOTOGRAPHS 

Sent By: School Office 

Sent 08 Nov 2023 16:00 

Just  a reminder that next Monday and Tuesday the school photographers will be in to take 

individual and sibling photos over the two days.  Please can you ensure that your child wears 

their school uniform on both days,  

If your child's PE day is either on the Monday or Tuesday the teacher will email you regarding 

any changes. 

Please do not hesitate to contact the school office if you have any questions. 

  

 


